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News and Information
Welcome to our band's first newsletter of 2009. Both 
band's have been very busy since the Christmas 
preparing for there entered contests, and concert 
material for the forthcoming summer.

The Academy Band is gearing up for a challenge for 
the Cross Keys contest in February and the Senior 
Band for the GBBA Contest at Five Acres, Coleford.The 
Area Contest which is in Torquay will also be held in 
March. All information and results will be found on the 
Area Contest Page and News Page.

A new rehearsal venue is the main topic of 
conversation with the band, and all this can be found 
via our new bandroom webpage. The website has been 
updated with all the news and 2009 engagements for 
the year. There are new pages galore for the website 
and for all those who have not seen it take a look! Any 
feedback is welcome on our website and please sign 
our guestbook.

If you would like to add any news to our website then 
please contact myself Ian Tomlins on 01452 723518 or 
via the contacts page on the website.

Vacancies
If you would like to join the band, or if you would just 
like to come along and to listen to us, please contact 
us for more details. There are several available 
positions in both the Academy and Senior band's. 
Please visit our website for more details!

Academy Band
Cinderford Band has it's very own academy band, ideal 
for all age groups and ability.

Recently reformed in 2006 with a new format, 
including a new venue at Foxes Bridge Daycare 
Centre, Cinderford. We offer free tuition and free 
instrument hire to everyone and we also have great 
plans for this revised organisation with the leadership 
of our very own conductor Clive Lewis.Please contact 
us for more details. 

FUNDRAINSING 
HELP
If you would like 
to help in any 
shape or form 
with the 
fundraising 
committee or if 
you would like to 
sponsor an 
element of the 
band in any way, 
please contact us 
via our email for 
more details.
NEXT 
ENGAGEMENT
Sunday 8th 
February 2009 
GBBA Contest 
Coleford
Saturday and 
Sunday 14th and 
15th March 2009 
Area Contest 
Torquay.
CONTACTS AND 
HOW TO FIND 
US
Please contact us 
via our website if 
you would like 
more information 
about the band. 
Click on our URL 
on the bottom of 
this newsletter to 
go to our website. 
To find our new 
bandroom please 
visit our 
bandroom 
webpage for 
more details. This 
will give you all 
the informtion 
that you will 
need.
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